
 
 

Public Works Department 
Maintenance Service Center 

 

Contact: 
Public Works Department  

(510) 747-7900 
pw@alamedaca.gov  

 

TREE REMOVAL NOTICE 
Date Posted: September 24, 2025 
Address: 3004 Mecartney Road Sl1  
 

The Public Works Department has scheduled the removal of this 
publicly owned tree after October 14, 2025. 
This tree is being removed for the following reason: The tree is 
causing ADA conflicts and should be removed consistent with the 
City of Alameda Tree Removal Policy Section D (All Other Tree 
Removals - 3 Week Posting Tree) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A copy of the Arborist Report and Tree Removal Policy (Street Tree Master 
Plan, Volume 2) are on file at the Public Works Department, City Hall West, 
950 W. Mall Square, Room 110, Alameda, for review. 
 

They are also available online at https://alamedaca.gov/go-green/street-trees 
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